
 
 
 
 
 
 

In accordance with the Relevant Information published by Cementos Argos S.A. last 
September 14, through which it communicated the regulation of the share repurchase 
program by the Board of Directors of the company, we inform that this program will be 
implemented through the transactional systems of the Colombian Stock Exchange starting 
next Wednesday, September 27, 2023. 
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